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Comments: I am concerned and opposed to the news of a wealthy, out of state playground being built on Forest

Service leased land surrounding Holland Lake in the Seeley Swan valley.  This is not fitting with keeping

Montana unique and I would like this to proposal to be denied.

Thank you for keeping Montana Montana. 


